
 
School District of Indian River County 

Purchasing Department 
6055 62nd Avenue 

Vero Beach, FL  32967 
772.564.5045 

 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

RFQ 03-0-2022JC Architectural Services 
ITB 08-0-2022JC Structured Cabling 

ITB 09-0-2022JC Electrical Contractors 
    
 

Posting of:   May 18, 2022 
 
 

To All Interested Participants: 
 
Based upon staff recommendation, the Purchasing Department shall request the 
following action by the School Board of Indian River County at the May 23, 2022 
Business Meeting regarding the above referenced solicitations: 

 
 
Failure to protest within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, 
shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes. 
Proceedings are subject to Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes. 
 
 If additional information is needed, please contact me at 
Jeffrey.carver@indianriverschools.org or call my office at 772.564.5050. 
 

 
 
 

 
THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FL 
By:  Jeff Carver, CPPO, Director of Purchasing 
 

mailto:Jeffrey.carver@indianriverschools.org

